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Hello Taylor Park families! 

With this beautiful Friday February 14th, where we celebrate kindness, 

friendship and love, we are excited to send out our first official newsletter and 

look forward to monthly ones in the future. 

It is easy to see the care and support this community has for its families, 

children, and staff. From the many ways the PAC is engaging families in movie 

nights, pancake breakfasts and hot lunches, to the myriad of activities offered at 

the school by staff and outside groups, including sports, arts, games, et cetera. 

It is so appreciated, and the children benefit so much. 

February is a month where we acknowledge, learn about and appreciate the history of Black 

people in our communities and beyond, the kindness and care associated with 

Valentine’s Day, and the understanding that we are all unique and special individuals 

who are welcome here and are free to express themselves, be who we are, and have our 

identities recognized and celebrated. This will be honoured on Pink Shirt Day which is on 

February 26th. We look forward to seeing all the pink! 

It is also a month where we celebrate family. Families come in all shapes and sizes and each of 

our families is different. And also, as Maya Angelou said: 

"Family isn’t always blood, it’s the people in your life who want you in theirs: the ones who 

accept you for who you are, the ones who would do anything to see you smile and who love you 

no matter what.” 

This weekend, as we look forward to Family Day on Monday, the hope is that you will all find 

time to spend with your families and all others you include as family. We wish you a weekend 

filled with many moments that bring you joy. 
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Parent Advisory Committee (PAC)    
 

All parents of students attending Taylor Park can be members of the Taylor 

Park PAC (Parent Advisory Committee). We hold meetings each month to 

discuss issues of concern for our students’ learning and how to support 

programs at the school through fundraising. The Principal, Vice-Principal and 

Head Teacher bring issues for parents to discuss and there is an opportunity 

to bring up school wide questions as well. Our meetings are informal and have lots of laughter 

combined with the satisfaction of contributing to the learning of our students. We will provide 

the exact date and time of our first meeting soon.  

 

 

 

 

 

Dates to Remember …   

 (See our website for the full year’s schedule)   

 

 

Professional Development Days for 2024-2025 

• Friday, February 28th 

• Monday, April 28th 

• Monday, June 2nd 

• Our calendar of events can be found here  

UPCOMING DATES: 

February 17th – Family Day – No School 

February 21 – PAC Movie Night | Doors open @ 5:45pm 

February 26 – Pink Shirt Day 

February 28 – Professional Day – No School  

March 3 – 14 – Primary Days of Music 

March 10 – 13 – Report Cards Published 

March 17 – March 28 – Spring Break 
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Cold and Flu Season 

As cold and flu season is among us, please keep your child home if they 

are showing any signs of sickness. This helps keep our school healthy 

and reduces the spread of germs. 

 

If they are going to stay home, please inform the school by email 

taylorpark.info@burnabyschools.ca this is the best way to contact us as 

the phone lines get busy very quickly.  

 

 

Traffic Concerns    

Many people expect to find parking for drop off and pick up at a school, but 

that is not possible at Taylor Park.  Our school is within walking distance for 

almost all our students, so we recommend that families walk – even in the 

rain. When students walk to school, the exercise and fresh air gets their brain 

ready and they are calmer and ready to learn when they enter the school. 

When there are parents parking illegally in the turn-around area, emergency vehicles such as 

fire trucks and ambulances cannot get to our school. There is only a very limited drop off/pick 

up area that stretches along the school side of Mission Ave.  Remember that the driver of the 

car must remain behind the steering wheel while stopped in a loading area. Our school 

welcomes the enforcement of traffic and parking rules for the safety of our students by the 

RCMP. Violators of traffic and parking rules will be ticketed. The city of Burnaby will be 

changing the turnaround area and also parking regulations on Southpoint to help with keeping 

our school safe at pickup-drop off time.    

 

School Meals Program   

Watch for monthly emails to pay for the up-coming cycle.  As usual, no 

late orders can be accepted as we order a specific number of meals 

ahead of time. We cannot change our order once it is placed.  

Visit school cash online to make your payment - SchoolCash.  We will 

no longer be using the school meal envelope.  
 

  

 Online Payment of School Fees   

We are pleased to offer parents a safe and secure way to pay all school fees 

online as well as providing a record of your purchases and receipts.  You can pay 

for, kindergarten shared supplies, Hot Lunch, field trips, school yearbook, etc. 

directly to your child’s account. Please go to our school website at 

taylorpark.burnabyschools.ca/ for directions on how to sign up for the 

SchoolCash program.   
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